
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 19, 2021 
 
 
 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
 
RE:  Annual Report M-1978-066 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The following annual report for M-1978-066, 10 South Pit, includes new disturbances of 
approximately 0.58 acres for the past year. We continue to have this pit inspected and 
sprayed for noxious weeds by the local weed district.   
 
Please contact me if there are any questions. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Patrick Sullivan 
Road Supervisor 
Rio Grande County 
719-852-4781 


